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Corick House Unveils New Bar

Corick House Hotel & Spa boasts another development to the hotel unveiling a new
bar. With exciting refurbishments of the original 17th house complete, the new bar
now sits between the award-winning Carleton Restaurant and the cosy Blackwater Bar
& Bistro.

The hotel has seen many changes over the years, it started as a B&B by the late Jean
Beacom who purchased the 17th Century house and brought it back to its’ former
glory. With its success it grew and developed and in 2013 was awarded 4* status by
the Northern Ireland Tourist Board - the
only four star hotel in County Tyrone.

Avril Robson, along with her brothers Andrew Beacom and Haldene Mc Cleary now
own and run the country House Hotel and they are passionate to continue their
mother’s vision. Now employing over 100 local people they are delighted to be able to
offer a new addition to the hotel to further enhance their guests’ experience. The bar
boasts a range of local ciders and spirits such as Boatyard Gin and Long Meadow
Cider, as well as a stylish cocktail menu with beautiful views over the walled garden.

Hotelier Haldene Mc Cleary said:

"The guest experience is paramount to us, we continue to strive to give our customers
an exceptional visit and maintain and develop our position as a premium Country
Hotel within the tourism market. We are delighted with the extension of the new bar.
It will be a great addition to the overall experience of the hotel, whether that is: a
casual drink with friends or family, lunch, dinner, a wedding, conference or overnight
stay. We would like to sincerely thank our loyal customers, and we
hope to welcome you to clink a glass with us in celebration soon!”
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